
From: NCLGA Admin <admin@nclga.ca>  
Sent: October 23, 2019 2:37 PM 
To: admin@nclga.ca 
Subject: NCLGA Advocacy Trip and AGM Update 
 

Dear NCLGA Members,  
 
Victoria Advocacy Trip: On October 28th, the President and 1st Vice-President of the NCLGA will 
be travelling to Victoria for the annual advocacy trip. While meeting with various Ministers and 
Caucuses, the NCLGA will be discussing your resolutions and other important regional topics as 
well as exploring areas for enhanced collaboration. For a detailed look at the meeting schedule, 
please refer to the attached document.   
 

2020 AGM: Hotel blocks for the May 13 – 15th, 2020 NCLGA AGM in Prince George are now 
open for booking on the NCLGA Website! For detailed information and to book please click 
here: https://www.nclga.ca/conventions/2020-agm-and-convention/hotel-accomodations 
 

Warm regards,  
 
Hannah Wasstrom 
Executive Coordinator 

North Central Local Government Association 

T: 250-564-6585 

E: hwasstrom@nclga.ca 
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